
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

I am happy to announce that Dr. Emmanuel (Manny) Mourtzanos has accepted the position 
of Vice Chancellor of Educational Services at Kern CCD.  

Manny brings over 25 years of experience in higher education as 
an educational administrator and faculty member, including over 
10 years of service to KCCD in various senior-level roles as Dean of 
Instruction and Interim Vice President of Student Affairs at 
Bakersfield College. Manny service as the KCCD Management 
Association President for the last six years which has resulted in 
strengthened partnerships across the District and at each of our 
three colleges which lay a strong foundation for his new role. 

My thanks to Todd Coston for chairing the search committee, and 
each of the committee members for their work on this important search. 

Please join me in welcoming Manny to his new role, and please drop Manny a note at 
emmanuel.mourtzanos@bakersfieldcollege.edu   

The future remains bright at KCCD! 

With much warmth and collegiality. 

sonya  
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